
 

 

 

Borough of Matawan 

 

Public Notice 

 

MATAWAN – PART TIME HOURLY RAILROAD PARKING ENFORCEMENT 

OFFICER.  The Borough is accepting resumes for PT Hourly Railroad Parking Enforcement 

Officer.  Must be bondable.  Forward cover letter with resume to 

louis.ferrara@matawanborough.com.  All resumes must be received by 10:00 AM on 

September 20, 2019.  The Borough reserves the right to conduct interviews prior to 

September 20, 2019, as qualified candidates are identified.  The Borough of Matawan is an Equal 

Opportunity Employer. 
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